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July 25, 2022 
 
Peter Wayland 
Weiland, Inc. 
PO Box 18087 
Boulder, CO 80308 
 
 
RE: Goose Haven Reservoirs (Permit No. M-2010-071) 

Amendment No. 2 (AM2) 
Decision Date Extension 

 
 
Dear Mr. Wayland: 
 
On July 22, 2022, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety received your request for an 
extension for the Amendment No.2 Application decision date.  The decision date has been 
extended from July 24, 2022 to August 26, 2022. 
 
AM2 is under a Board order and needs to have all materials approvable within the statutory 
deadline of 365 days from when the application was filed (Rule 1.4.1(9)).  The AM2 application 
was filed on October 11, 2021 and must be approved by October 10, 2022.   
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at (720) 774-0040 or brock.bowles@state.co.us. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Brock Bowles 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
CC: Michael Cunningham, DRMS 
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July 22, 2022 
 
 
 
 
Brock Bowles 
Environmental protection Specialist 
Colorado Division of Mining Reclamation & Safety 
1313 Sherman St., Room 215 
Denver, Colorado 80202 
 
 
Re: Goose Haven Reservoir M-2010-071 Amendment Application (AM2) 
       Decision Date Extension Request 
 
Brock, 
I have completed the response to the adequacy review letter from November 2021 
however realize it will take time to review and take care of any remaining 
inadequacies.  
We are therefore requesting an extension to the decision date for M-2010-071 
Amendment Application (AM2) from July 24, 2022 to August 26, 2022. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 

Peter Wayland 
President 
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